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In this exploration of the political, economic and social issues that face
diverse Third World countries, Howard Handelman examines the nature of
underdevelopment and discusses explanatory theories of redevelopment.A
textbook for United States history from earliest Indian civilizations to the
present, with maps, charts, activities, study questions, and review
chapters.This book presents an original historical-legal analysis of the
adoption of the Constitution and the Bill of Rights. Drawing upon James
Madison’s own minutes of the 1787 Convention, it focuses on Madison’s
crucial role in shaping a bill of rights that would both reserve the states’
powers and confirm the implied powers doctrine for the federal government.
This comprehensive work is indispensable for understanding the origins of
the federal system of government and its impact on later developments in the
United States.Offers a chronological history of the United States in two
volumes. Special attention has been given to the development of geographical
literacy and instruction in the meaning of citizenship. Middle school
level.International Economics combines a clear and concise treatment of
international trade and financial theories with contemporary issues and
cases that demonstrate the relevance of theory to real-world problems.
Carbaugh presents theoretical discussions in both verbal and graphical
terms. The text is issue-oriented and can be covered in a one-semester or
one-quarter course.A textbook history of the United States from prehistoric
times to the present.When World War II ended in 1945, America emerged as the
only superpower. It had defeated Germany and Japan, it was the only nation
with the bomb, and much of the rest of the world lay in ruins as a result of
the war. In addition, the wartime economy had dragged the nation out of the
worst depression in modern history. The United States seemed on the verge of
its greatest age, and from that starting point, its people embarked on a
journey through the next several decades of change. The Making of Modern
America is the story of that journey.Much of what the world knows about the
United States of America is constructed and spread through global media. One
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can hardly find a country where news events involving the U.S.A. do not
attract media attention, controversy, or at least invoke some level of
critical thought. Popular Representations of America in Non-American Media
provides emerging research exploring how non-American media covers and
represents the U.S.A. through a critical review that demonstrates how
foreign media representations of the country have varied according to
periods in history, political leadership, and current ideological and sociocultural affinities. The publication also conversely examines Americans’
perceptions of foreign media representations of their country. Featuring
coverage on a broad range of topics such as neocolonialism, political
science, and popular culture, this book is ideally designed for students,
scholars, media specialists, policymakers, international relation experts,
politicians, and other professionals seeking current research on different
perspectives on non-American media’s representation of the U.S.A. and
Americans.Includes University catalogues, President's report, Financial
report, etc.Resources to help students link main ideas in American history
to other disciplines.
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